
Circular No 15/P & G/2021-22 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

 

In view of the continuous surge in the number of Corona afflicted families, 

and in order to provide some respite to our children, guardians and teachers 

from the raging pandemic, we have decided to bring forward the summer 

break. This break will now be from May 10 to May 22, 2021. Our online 

classes will resume from Monday, May 24, 2021. 

 

We earnestly hope that the situation will improve soon. Meanwhile, please 

take care and stay safe. Let us unitedly combat this pandemic with a 

positive frame of mind and pray for the world to heal soon. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Principal  

 

06.05.2021 


